
 

 

3rd March 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Stay & Read Fridays! 
 
Reading is such an important part of our Early Years Curriculum and here at Ozzie Owls 
Nursery, we are always encouraging our children to look at books, and we make sure our 
children are exposed to lots of stories read to them by our staff. 
 
Sharing a story with children helps to promote talk, build vocabulary, build relationships and 
improve children’s book handling skills. There is nothing children love more than getting cozy 
with a book! 
 
To celebrate our love of reading, we would like to open our doors every other Friday from 
8.45am – 9.15 am to all parents and carers. We will have a selection of story books for you and 
your child to choose from, or you are welcome to bring your own books from home.  
 
There will be designated cozy areas of the Nursery set up with some quiet music playing. Even 
if you cannot stay for the whole duration of the session, any time spent with the children will be 
so valuable.  
 
This term Stay & Read Fridays will be on Friday 17th March and Friday 31st March.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Natalie Glendon & Khadijah Iqbal   
Nursery Teachers 


